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NOTICE 

 
 

NATIONAL ANUBHAV AWARDS SCHEME, 2025- GUIDELINES AND STANDARD 
OPERATING PROCEDURE 

The Department of Pension & Pensioners' Welfare (DoPPW) has launched the National 
Anubhav Award Scheme 2025 to encourage retiring and retired employees to share their 
valuable experiences during their service period. For the first time, this scheme extends 
eligibility to employees of Central Public Sector Undertakings (CPSUs), including Public 
Sector Banks (PSBs). This Scheme is to inspire and incentivize retiring/retired employees 
to submit their experiences through write-ups. This initiative aims to create a repository 
of insights and best practices to benefit current and future governance. 

In this context, employees of our Bank, who are going to retire in the next 8 months or 
who have retired within 3 years are the “eligible employees” for the submission of 
Anubhav Write-ups. 
 
In view of the above, all eligible employees are requested to share their experience at 
Anubhav Portal well before 31.03.2025 to win prestigious Award and Recognition under 
National Anubhav Awards Scheme, 2025. 
 
For further details, please refer to PF & Pension Division Circular No 02/2025 dated 
07.02.2025. 
 
 
                                                                                                               (Saurabh Bhatia) 
                                                                                                               Divisional Head 


